

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

17th May, 2016.

Deur Miss Cooper,

The Queen has asked me to thank you and Gnosall Parish Council for your thoughtful letter, which you have sent to mark Her Majesty's ninetieth birthday.

The Queen much appreciated your kind words and was interested to learn of the Tea Party being held on 11th June to celebrate the occasion.

Her Majesty, in return, has asked me to send her warm good wishes to all those who will be present for a most memorable and enjoyable gathering.

Luo Simund,

Christopher Sandamas Chief Clerk to The Queen

Miss Jayne Cooper.